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ŭŻŸ ŞŷżƇƂƅLƆ ťŸƇƇŸƅ 
 

s an amateur writer and photographer there is probably 
nothing more exciting than having your work published in a 
magazine. When I was asked to do a small write-up on our 

club for Land Rover Owner International magazine, I was 
delighted.  
 
ŰŸ ƃżŶžŸŷ ƈƃ ƇŻŸ ţŴƁƈŴƅƌ żƆƆƈŸ ŴƁŷ ƇŻŸƅŸ żƇ ƊŴƆ; MŜſƈŵ ƂŹ ƇŻŸ 
ŦƂƁƇŻN, our very own LROC of Southern Africa KwaZulu-Natal.  
Definitely a great start for our club for 2015. So if you are down at 
your local CNA or Exclusive Books make sure to keep an eye out 
for the magazine and pick up a copy for yourself.  
 
Happy 4x4ing everyone. 
From your editor 
Michelle 
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News & Events 
 
The 2014 gates season was wrapped up with the 5th gates event at Non-Stop Adventures. 
 
The 5th Gates Event at Non-Stop Adventures 
 

 
 

he final gates event of the 2014 year was held at Non-Stop Adventures, out towards 
Richmond. With temperatures soaring well into the 40s, it was a task unto itself to simply 
not melt.  

 
The marshals had it the hardest, taking the 
full brunt of the sun as they ran the gates. 
They had no trees to duck under or air-
conditioned vehicles to jump into to take 
refuge from the fuſſ ƀżźŻƇ ƂŹ ƇŻŸ ƆƈƁLƆ ƅŴƌƆ. 
My husband was testament to this, coming 
home roasted to a crisp. 
 
The first gate and second gate was situated 
in the sandpit where standard and then 
modified competed, one after the other. 
The third gate saw the two classes go their 
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